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AMERICAN INSTITUTE OF ACCOUNTANTS
ANNUAL MEETING

Hotel Carlton, Washington, D. C., 

September 16 to 18, 1929

August 28, 1929.

To Members and Associates of the
American Institute of Accountants:

Gentlemen:

This is the committee’s last reminder that your presence is strongly desired at the 
annual meeting of the Institute, now scarcely three weeks away.

Plans are complete and every provision has been made that may increase the pleasure 
of those who attend the meeting.

Reservations in unusual number have been received by the hotel, and the committee 
is confident that the attendance will be large.

Technical papers will be as follows:
“The Accountant and the Lawyer in Tax Practice,” 

by Charles R. Trobridge.
Discussion led by Hon. J. Harry Covington.

“Organization of an Accountant’s Office,”
by George S. Olive.
Open discussion.

“The Development and Effect of Chain Stores,” 
by Albert Morrill.
Discussion led by Stanley G. H. Fitch.

Many of the Institute’s committees have been working on matters of great importance 
to the profession and the Council may refer some of their reports to the general meeting for 
discussion.

Golfers may obtain privileges at the Columbia Country Club, where the tournaments 
will be held, or at other clubs.

The committee repeats its earlier suggestion that members and associates who have not 
attended Institute meetings before make a special effort to be present at this one. It will 
be a splendid opportunity for such men to become acquainted with officers, with fellow mem­
bers and with the work of the organization.

We want you to be present and to help make the meeting a great success.

Yours faithfully,
Wayne Kendrick, Chairman
James J. Hastings

G. Harvey Porter


	Letter from the Committee on Meetings, American Institute of Accountants, to Members and Associates of the AIA Re: Reminder to Attend the Annual Meeting at Hotel Carlton, Washington, DC, September 16 to 18, 1929.
	Letter from the Committee on Meetings, American Institute of Accountants, to Members and Associates of the AIA Re: Reminder to Attend the Annual Meeting at Hotel Carlton, Washington, DC, September 16 to 18, 1929.

